
 10 March 2023 

 Dear Parents and Carers 

 We  have  reviewed  our  risk  assessment  in  light  of  the  planned  national  strike  action  by  the 
 NEU  teaching  union  on  Wednesday  15  and  Thursday  16  March  and  reached  the  following 
 conclusion. 

 In  anticipation  of  the  strike  action  planned  on  Wednesday  15  and  Thursday  16  March,  it 
 will  not  be  safe  to  open  the  school  to  students  and  therefore  the  school  will  be  closed  on 
 both days. 

 We  will  be  able  to  operate  a  small  on-site  provision  for  a  small  group  of  students  including 
 those  with  Education,  Health  and  Care  Plans  (EHCP)  to  ensure  that  they  receive  statutory 
 daily  provision  in  line  with  their  plans.  This  will  be  sta�ed  by  non-teaching  colleagues  who 
 are  exempt  from  any  restrictions.  Families  will  be  contacted  separately  to  advise  of  this 
 provision.  Where  possible  we  will  endeavour  to  support  NHS  sta�  and  other  emergency 
 services  professionals  who  require  a  place  due  to  professional  commitments.  Please  contact 
 the school if this might include you. 

 Provision 
 If  the  strike  goes  ahead  on  Wednesday  and  Thursday  next  week,  all  children  should  follow 
 the timetable below. Please click on the timetable to open: 

 Wednesday 15 March 

 Years 7-11  Years 12 and 13 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IrgGIg_tz3q__of7ZhuD32eAbiEubKLuao4uiwCkHR0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_u5oFvVRXrGk7dWOQCdW79cgfj0JlpiAzv5Z6eN58aw/edit?usp=sharing


 Thursday 16 March 

 Years 7-11  Years 12 and 13 

 Free school meals:  vouchers will be provided to all  families entitled to free school meals. 
 Peripatetic music lessons:  these lessons will be rescheduled  for students. 
 Student  attendance:  strike  days  where  students  are  not  required  to  attend  will  not  count 
 towards student attendance percentages. 

 We  appreciate  there  is  likely  to  be  significant  disruption  for  families  as  a  result  of  this 
 planned action and we thank you in advance for your understanding. 

 Yours sincerely 

 Justin Humphreys 
 Headteacher 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r_H5LVIuSdu3YPm5D3WksPRC_Gxu1JipFJa-tT9H468/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vfMKFUlVHNxMQRdf-bY47T4ff2xvf5rlZNqcUk7l1Bs/edit?usp=sharing

